


                                 

            

                        
 

 

 

 

August 22, 2018 

 
 
Ms. LeAnn Wilson 

Executive Director 

Association for Career & Technical Education 

1410 King Street 

Alexandria, Virginia 22314 

 

Dear LeAnn,  

 

I write you today in support of the nomination of Brian Law for the position of ACTE 

President.  Over the past several years, Brian has impressed me with his dedication, 

leadership and overall love for career and technical education.  Brian has proven this 

by his positive contributions and leadership within Georgia ACTE and ACTE.     

 

Brian is a trailblazer that has helped to forge tremendous partnerships between the 

Georgia School Counselors Association, American School Counselors Association, 

Georgia ACTE, and ACTE.  Most recently in his role as ACTE Region II Vice 

President, Brian has been able to lead with distinction and represent the interests of 

Region II while also providing positive leadership on the ACTE Board of Directors.     

 

Brian’s proactive leadership has helped inspire renewed interest of school counselors 

in ACTE and he has truly earned the respect of the CTE and School Counseling 

community in Georgia and nationwide.  I have enjoyed working with Brian Law and 

depend on his positive guidance and advice.     

 

Please accept my highest recommendation for his nomination, and feel free to contact 

me if you have any questions.     

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Matthew Gambill 

Executive Director 

Georgia Association for Career & Technical Education 

P.O. Box 443 

Kennesaw, Georgia 30156 

(770) 655-0046 

mhgambill@bellsouth.net 

www.gacte.org 

www.facebook.org/gacteinc 

www.twitter.com/gacte 
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Muscogee County School District 

 

Dustin Davis, President-Elect 

Gwinnett County Public Schools 

 

Kelly Almond, Past President 

Roswell High School 

 

Jennifer Blythe, Secretary 

Lake Oconee Academy 

 

Cindy Quinlan, Treasurer 

Brookwood High School 

 

Board Members 
 

Teresa Phillips – Stephens County 

Vice President, Administration 

 

Kedrione Harris- Calhoun County 

Vice President, Agricultural Education 

 

Stephanie Windon- Houston County 

Vice President, Business Education 

 

Marina Ortiz- Lanier County 

Vice President, Family & Consumer Sciences 

 

Dr. Brene’ Bradley- Atlanta Public Schools 

Vice President, Counseling & Career  

Development 

 

Kathy Sheriff- Carrollton City  

Vice President, Healthcare Science Education 

 

Christopher Lee- Troup County 

Vice President, Marketing Education 

 

Angela Rucker- Atlanta Public Schools 

Vice President, Special Needs Education 

 

Zach Fields- CEFGA 

Vice President, Trade & Industrial Education 

 

Mbonya Myers- Muscogee  County  

Vice President, Technology Education 

 

Randall Wilder- Butts County 

Vice President, Youth Apprenticeship/WBL 

 

LCDR Alex Baker- Grady County 

Vice President, JROTC 

 

Kim Orrick- Seminole County 

ACTE Region II Policy Committee Member 

 

Ex-Officio 
 

Richard Woods, Superintendent 

Georgia Department of Education 

 

Matt Arthur, Commissioner 

Technical College System of Georgia 

 

Dr. Barbara Wall, CTAE State Director 

Georgia Department of Education 

 

Lynne Wilson, Executive Director 

CTAE Resource Network 

 

Dr. Amy Parker, Secretary 

Georgia College & Career Academy Network  

 

Norman Gay, Parliamentarian 

 

Business Manager 
 

Cynthia L. Greene 
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